
Alumna Returns to Bennington to Speak on Architecture

Bennington College Alumna Elizabeth Mills Brown ’39 will return to campus for a lecture on
Architecture as Symbol and Education on Tuesday, November 28. The free event will be held in
Tishman Auditorium, beginning at 7:30 p.m.

Brown has written several articles and books on architecture, including the Connecticut volume
for the Society of Architectural Historian's series, Buildings of the United States. A
self-acclaimed "do-it-yourselfer," Brown has restored nearly a dozen 19th-century buildings
within one village setting.

Brown holds a B.A. in Literature from Bennington College, and a M.A. in Art History from Yale
University. She served on the Board of Trustees for Bennington College from 1954-58 and again
from 1962-72.


